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Welcome to Southpointe’s updated boarding facility and exercise yard.  We have a caring 
kennel staff and want to assure the best stay for your pet.  We ask that you follow a few 
guidelines to help keep our kennel area clutter free. 
 

1. Do not bring beds or blankets etc. with your pet.  We have blankets and bedding 
that we provide for them here that is washed on a daily basis.  With beds from 
home, they sometimes get misplaced or are too bulky for our washing machine to 
wash so they get set aside if they are soiled. 

2. Toys or personal items:  Please remember your pet’s safety when choosing a toy 
to send with them.  We will use our discretion of what is appropriate to leave with 
a pet.  Anything that can be chewed up and possibly cause a choking hazard will 
NOT be left with a pet. 

3. We feed our boarding dogs Purina EN canned and dry food.   
We feed our boarding cats Science Diet Feline Maintenance dry and canned.  

4. **If you would like your pet fed its own diet, please bring that food in a sealed 
container no larger than 10” deep X 14” high X 10” wide with its name clearly 
marked on the container.  If you would like to send treats with your pet is used to 
eating, that would be fine.  Leashes or cat carriers:  If you bring your pet in to 
board with one of these, please take it back home with you as we do not have 
room to store these in the kennel area.  Again we want to keep the boarding area 
clutter free. 

5. You will be asked to fill out a boarding form that has specific instructions for 
your pet’s care and an emergency phone number.  If you have internet access, you 
can download a form at www.southpointevet.com and click on “Our Services” 
and then “Boarding”.  On this page you will see a button to click on to download 
the boarding form. 

 
If you have any questions concerning your pet’s stay at Southpointe Veterinary 
Hospital, please contact Joyce Blair, Hospital Manager, at joyce@southpointevet.com 
or 313-381-7180.  
 

 
 
 
 
 


